
HORSEBACK RIDING LESSONS FOR LOW INCOME CHILDREN 

 

HELP SUPPORT THIS PROGRAM IN PARKTON 

FOR LOW INCOME CHILDREN 

 

Karen Rainey, who attends church here at Hereford Faith and Life, directs 
a program for the Schuster Foundation on the Old Bacon Hall Farm, 
located about ten minutes from the Church on Cedar Grove Road.  This 
program allows low income and inner-city kids, whose transportation is 
arranged by the Schuster Foundation, to experience the care and riding of 
horses.  Karen provides healthy snacks for the children while at the farm. 
Karyn is asking for our prayers and support in the following ways: 

 
1)  Prayer support for children and volunteers. 
 
2)  Donations of healthy food ~ granola bars, cases of water, juice 
 boxes, string cheese, apples etc. 
 
3)  Volunteers age 18 and up 

   a) people with some horse experience 
    b) bakers for homemade treats 
    c) people who would be willing to watch the end 
         of the lesson to encourage the children by cheering and  
   clapping. 

 

Donations can be dropped off in the Family Life Center on or near the 
Missions Table that right outside classroom #1.  Anyone who would like to 
volunteer at this mission should contact Karen Rainey 
at vgallop@icloud.com or speak to her at church on Sunday mornings. 
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